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On the occasion of Earth Day, the NCC cadets of Government P.G. College Bazpur 

conducted an awareness program on 22-4-2022. The program aimed to spread awareness 

about environmental issues and the importance of preserving the Earth's resources. The 

NCC cadets organized various activities and events to educate people on the significance 

of Earth Day and how each individual can contribute to protecting the environment. The 

NCC cadets carried banners and placards with messages about the importance of 

preserving the environment. They also distributed leaflets and pamphlets to people, 

highlighting the need for sustainable practices and ways to reduce pollution. They planted 

saplings of various trees and explained the benefits of having a green cover in the 

environment. The awareness program was a success, with a large number of people 

participating in the activities.  
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